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Dear Parents,

Today marks the middle of our 4th Quarter. It is hard to believe that
we are nearing the end of the year! Teachers should be updating
grades by the end of the day today so please take a minute to
check Sycamore this weekend. This week our 7th grade students
received 1st Aid training and our 8th grade students received
CPR/AED training from the Elsmere Fire Department. If there is a
crisis, they are trained and prepared to help! Today our 2nd grade
students are having their Jesus Day in preparation for their 1st
Communion, which will take place on May 4. Please keep them in
your prayer!

The Pop Tab Wars came to an end with our third graders collecting 97,142 tabs, followed by eighth grade
with 54,807, and sixth grade taking third with 44,607 tabs. Grand total: 405,999 tabs collected! The
question is, where did all those tabs come from?? Thanks to the Staley family for coordinating the tab
collection this year. With the tabs collected almost $100 was donated to the Ronald McDonald House to
provide housing for the families of children who are being treated on a long-term basis at Cincinnati
Children's Hospital.

Speaking of collections, our CRS Rice Bowl collection was over $890! Thanks to our 6th grade students for
spearheading this program with regular announcements and counting the donations that were turned in!
CRS Rice Bowl provides funding to projects throughout the world that help support people who are living in
poverty by teaching them skills and providing resources that can help them break the cycle of poverty.

Next week is a short week, due to it being Holy Week and the beginning of Spring Break. Please note that
school will be closed from Thursday, April 17- Friday, April 25. Today at Mass Fr. Lang,e walked our
students through the different days of Holy Week and their significance. We hope you will be able to join us
for some of the Triduum services. They are some of the most beautiful services of the Church year and are
packed with significance for our faith!

Our Derby Night fundraiser is tomorrow evening. If you have not purchased your tickets yet it is not too late!
You can still register and if you can't attend you can still bid on silent auction items or purchase split the pot
tickets. The pot is up to $16,620 and is still rising! You can also purchase a week-long out of uniform pass
for your students! More information on that is coming home today.

Tuition rates for next year are now available on our website. As was communicated earlier this week,
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based off of the feedback we received from parents, we will be moving forward with hiring an SRO for the
2025-2026 school year. There will be an additional fee assessed to help cover that cost. The fee will not be
more than $103 and will most likely be less as we continue to receive registrations for next year. The exact
fee amount will be in your tuition statement.

I hope you have a great weekend and I look forward to seeing you at the Derby Night!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars below!

CruNews 



Second Grade Saints!
Second graders recently researched a saint and then presented their findings to their peers
and parents in school and in church last week. They did an amazing job and everyone
learned a lot!

Q&U Wedding



In preschool, the wedding of Q and U took place, complete with the procession, ceremony,
and of course cake and punch. Why ever did Q and U get married? One look in the
dictionary ... Quack, quiet, quick, quilt ... They’re always together! So why not tie the knot!  

First Aid Ready
Our seventh graders were trained in basic first aid skills by the Elsmere Fire & EMT
Department. We truly appreciate the time spent with our students by the Elsmere
paramedics, we know they learned a lot!



Eighth Grade CPR & AED Training
Our eighth graders spent a day with the Elsmere Fire & EMT Department learning about the
importance of and how to administer CPR on adults and infants, as well as how to use an
AED. The students know what to look for when a person is struggling and how to assist
them before the paramedics arrive.

Get your drink on!We have a
limited number of 40 ounce St.
Henry tumblers available in the

office. Cost is $25/each; check or
cash only. Perfect for Easter

baskets, Mother's Day,
grandparents, or just because!

Stop by or email Cindy,
clageman@sthenrynky.com

today!

CruEvents 

Join Us for Derby Night at St. Henry!  

mailto:clageman@sthenrynky.com


 
Ticket Prices:

$90 per couple or $50 per person
 
Your ticket includes:

A delicious catered dinner
Open bar (beer, seltzers, specialty drinks)
Tempting dessert bar

 
 Event Highlights:

 Split the Pot
 Betting on Historical Horse Races
 Heads or Tails  for a chance to win a Cincinnati Reds suite!
 Exciting prizes and more fun games!

 
Silent Auction features amazing items like:

️Vacation rentals in Destin
Keeneland Package
Bengals Suite
Sports memorabilia from Joe Burrow, Kobe Bryant, and more!

 

Purchase Derby Night
Tickets

Sign up here or reach out to event coordinator,
Larry Klein, larryklein56@gmail.com 

https://e.givesmart.com/events/HAp/
https://signup.com/go/rucvrKX
mailto:larryklein56@gmail.com


Register for Theater Camp

SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED ON A

WEEKLY BASIS ... ANY AMOUNT OF
TIME YOU CAN HELP OUT IS

GREATLY APPRECIATED;
SIGN UP ONLINE!

https://dramacamp25.givesmart.com
https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091


For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office,
859-342-2551.

NEWSWORTHY
25 things for your kids to spot during Palm

Sunday and Triduum
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Technically, Triduum spans three days—from the evening of Holy Thursday until the
evening of Easter Sunday—but liturgically, it is “one day,” one long celebration of the
Paschal Mystery. Triduum culminates in the Easter Vigil, which is the high point of
the entire liturgical year. As with the Sunday liturgy, reviewing what will happen at

the liturgy in advance is a good way to help your kids participate with understanding
and reverence.

 
Find the lists below here to give your kids a heads up before going to church—and
challenge them to notice each item during the service.

4 things for kids to look for at church on Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord
8 things for your kids to look for at church on Holy Thursday
6 things for your kids to look for at church on Good Friday
7 things for your kids to look for at the Easter Vigil

From teachingcatholickids.com

Read More!

https://osv.omeclk.com/portal/wts/ue%5Ecnyy%7Cr7aq7g%7CdDNeq%7CN27wEc8q2N%7Cn%7Ce%7EfnPkjbO%7C6P6sP%5ESb
https://www.teachingcatholickids.com/
https://www.teachingcatholickids.com/prepare-your-kids-for-triduum/




Register Today!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScpvEtRk70WuPHg6-20aGSSfHRuj8AVZKrTcq3pTgAyTmOT7Q/viewform


Click to learn more and register!

https://covdio.org/ci-workshop-events/




Girl's Basketball Camp
Details

https://thomasmoresaints.com/sports/2022/7/21/camps-index.aspx


K-12 Summer Programs Link

https://www.thomasmore.edu/moreover-magazine/summer-camps/


ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

SHDHS Summer Camp
Registration is Now Open!
Our summer camps offer a
variety of fun and engaging
activities for students of all

ages.
​

Crusader Youth League
Tackle Football &

Cheerleading Registration
Join the Crusader family and
be part of our youth football

and cheerleading teams!

SHDHS Presents: Anne of
Green Gables, April 11 12 at
7:00 pm and April 13 at 2:00

pm. Tickets available at
 https://events.shdhs.org/pro

duct/shdhs-play-musical-
tickets/

https://events.shdhs.org/product/shdhs-play-musical-tickets/


https://events.shdhs.org/ https://www.crusaderyouthle
ague.com/home

Bourbon Raffle – A Must for Bourbon Lovers!
Enter for a chance to win some incredible bourbons, including a 20-year Pappy Van Winkle as the

grand prize! Only 300 tickets will be sold; 13 winners!
​ This is an amazing raffle you won’t want to miss.

https://givebutter.com/25CruBourbon

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

4/29/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

04/30/2025 @ 10:00 AM St. Timothy Church, Union

5/7/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
April 12: Derby Night @ St. Henry
April 13: Palm Sunday; start of Holy Week
April 17-25: Spring Break
April 30: 1st Communion Meeting & Practice @ 6:30 PM
April 30-May 2: 8th Grade Washington DC Trip
May 4: First Holy Communion, 2:00 PM
May 5-9: Scholastic Book Fair
May 6: Dine to Donate @ Erlanger Skyline all day long

https://events.shdhs.org/
https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/home
https://givebutter.com/25CruBourbon
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


May 6: Boosters Meeting @ 7:00 PM
May 9: 8th Grade Fun Friday
May 12: Confirmation Practice @ 7:00 PM
May 13: Confirmation @ 7:00 PM
May 16: Olympic Day
May 17: Family Night @ Florence Y'Alls Game
May 19: Last Day for 8th Grade & Clap Out, 1:45 PM
May 21: 8th Grade Promotion Mass, 10:00 AM
May 23: Last Day of School, noon dismissal

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551

St. Henry Catholic School | 3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere, KY 41018 US
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